
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we begin a new 
school year!!  We truly believe the safety of the Boone Community 
must be our top priority, and we will continue to strive for excellence 
every day in caring for your children.

Important Reminders:
● Doors open at 7:15am.
● School dismisses at 3:10pm.
● You MUST have an ID to show staff.

IMPORTANT! Dismissal Procedure:

3:10pm Car Riders:  Cars will line up in the side parking lot 
and be ready to show/give student names. Please display the BLUE 
CAR CARD on your dashboard with student information. Please 
write all of your students/grades/teachers on the same card if 
possible. Students will be waiting in the cafeteria until their name is 
called. Older siblings will connect with younger siblings and walk out 
together. They will be escorted out to the car pickup line by our 
Safety Patrol or a designated staff member.

3:10pm Student(s) walkers/picked up by parent 
walk-up:  1st-3rd grade student walkers (& 4th/5th graders with 
younger siblings) and those who have adults walk up to pick up at 
dismissal will be exiting from the front of the building.  We suggest 
waiting in the shade under the trees until you see your child exit the 
building. PreK3, PreK4, and Kinder walkers will be waiting inside the 
classroom and can be picked up from the back door of the room in 
the front courtyard area. 4th-5th walkers without siblings will be 
dismissed from their building. 
Please do not take your child until you have checked in with 
the teacher dismissing them. Adults picking up will need to 
have their identification to show the teacher to ensure your 
child’s safety as they are released for the day. 
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Times to Remember
Arrival:  Doors will be opened at 7:15
Breakfast:  In the classroom 
Teacher Pick Up Time: 7:30
Morning Assembly: In classrooms (In Person on Fridays)
Tardy Bell:  7:40
Lunch: Specific times will be shared by teachers.  To allow 
students to get settled and learn cafeteria expectations, there will 
be no visitors for lunch the first three weeks of school. Thank 
you for your patience as we work through the first few weeks! 
Information about sharing a lunchtime with your child will be 
forthcoming.
Dismissal: We will begin dismissal each day at 
3:10. 

WELCOME TO BOONE ELEMENTARY SY 2024 - 25
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